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                              February 1, 2019 
 
 
Dear Senior Parents, 
 
 Each year, all senior students are eligible to apply for the many scholarships 
offered through Henderson High School. To ensure that all students and their 
parents are aware of this opportunity, we have attached our own scholarship 
application. We strongly recommend that all seniors complete the form regardless 
of scholastic average and/or personal finances. This information will be kept 
strictly confidential and reviewed only by the scholarship committee and your 
student’s school counselor.  The applications are due to the counseling office by 
Friday, March 01, 2019.  This deadline cannot be extended.  Therefore, 
applications received after the close of school on March 01, 2019 will not be 
considered.    

 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to call the counseling office at 
(484)-266-3407. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 

          
        
        Jason Sherlock 
        Principal 
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